
POPPIN’ POPCORN FUNDRAISER STARTS TODAY!! 

 

 

Today through December 15th, the Madison PTO is participating in Poppin’ 

Popcorn’s, 100% online, all digital, hassle-free fundraiser to help support all of the 

amazing things the PTO does for our students.  Please register your child at the 

website below, to get started!! Then spread the word to all of your family and 

friends.  No door to door sales needed! No filling out forms and turning them in! 

No picking up your products and distributing them to your customers! Once your 

customer orders on your link, it gets shipped directly to their door, and if they 

order by 12/15, it will be there in time for Christmas! Then their sales earn your 

family credits to use towards your own purchases!   Check out all of the fun 

popcorn flavors they have, and other great gift ideas, too!    

http://poppinpopcornonline.com/participant/register.php?g=GULUDQ 

 

Did you know? The PTO pays for things like assemblies, 6th grade graduation, 

events and trips, school equipment (the new sound system, etc) and student 

needs (we helped to fund the take home, virtual learning supply bags that were 

provided to your child ).  Support your PTO, child and school, Order today!!  

 

http://poppinpopcornonline.com/participant/register.php?g=GULUDQ

